
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th July 2023  
 
Dear Parent/carer,  

As we approach the summer holidays, I would like to update you on the arrangements for 
the end of this academic year and for our return in September 2023.  

Arrangements for the last day of term:  

On the last day of term, Friday 21st July, students will finish school early. The 
arrangements are as follows:  

The day will be as normal for periods 1 and 2, followed by 1st break at 11.50 am - 12.20 pm. 
At the end of the break, students will go to their form room and meet with their Form Tutor. 
Students will then be dismissed by year group from 12.30 pm.  

Please let us know if you wish your child to be supervised until 3.10 pm by emailing: 
attendance@wickersley.net no later than 3.10 pm on Wednesday 19th July.  

Return to School in September:  

First day back at school for ALL year groups - Tuesday 5th September 2023. 

Students are expected to be in school by 8:40 am.  

A reminder of the structure of the day: 
 

Timing  Period 

8:40 am  Students are expected to be in school by this time. 

8:45 am – 9:00 am  Form Tutor Time begins 

9:00 am – 9:20 am  Reading 

9:20 am – 10:35 am  Period 1 

10:35 am – 11:50 am  Period 2 

11:50 am – 12:20 pm  1st  Break 

12:20 pm – 1:30 pm  Period 3 

1:30 pm – 2:00 pm  2nd Break 

2:00 pm – 3:10 pm  Period 4 



A Level / GCE / Level 3 Results Day:  
 
A Level / GCE / Level 3 results day is on Thursday 17th August, a separate email has been 
sent to Year 13 parents outlining arrangements for collecting results.  
Please email examoffice@wickersley.net if you have any queries.  
 
GCSE / Level 2 Results Day:  
 
GCSE / Level 2 results day is on Thursday 24th August – a separate email has been sent to 
Year 11 parents outlining arrangements for collecting results.   
Please email examoffice@wickersley.net if you have any queries.  
 
INSET days for 2023-24  

● Monday 4th September 2023  
● Tuesday 3rd October 2023  
● Thursday 1st February 2024  
● Wednesday 1st May 2024  
● Monday 22nd July 2024  
● Tuesday 23rd July 2024  
 

School Email Contact Information:  

General Enquiries - contactus@wickersley.net  
Attendance Team – attendance@wickersley.net  
Exams Office – examoffice@wickersley.net  
Pastoral for Y10 & Y11 – keystage4@wickersley.net  
Pastoral for Y7, Y8 & Y9 – keystage3@wickersley.net  
Sixth Form – sixthform@wickersley.net  

I will write to you again before the end of term (Friday 21st July), to share key 
information in preparation for September.  

I want to thank parents/carers for your continued support throughout the year and I would 
also like to thank and commend all of your children for their hard work and positivity.  

I wish you and your families an enjoyable and safe summer.  

Yours sincerely  

 
 

Mr Hardcastle  
Headteacher 
 


